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National Park Planning Applications 

The spreadsheet indicates seven new applications for consideration: 

• One for revisions to quarry works,  

• One for an agricultural storage building,  

• One for a forestry road,  

• One for more static caravans at an existing site 

• One for a change of use from a former print works to two houses, 

• Two minor householder applications. 

38 Main Street (former Eagle Hotel) 

Concerns have been raised with the National Park Planning Authority about the deteriorating 

condition of the building and the site safety. 

The NPPS has been in contact with Stirling Council and has responded to us: 

Stirling Council’s ‘Empty Homes Officer’ has been in frequent communication with the 

building owner and works re-commenced on site last week - with the building being 

boarded up and made wind and watertight. The owner has advised that he is arranging 

scaffolding and materials were delivered to the site - and will be progressing the works in 

the next few weeks. 

Stirling Council’s officer will be visiting again to check progress. The NP’s officer will also 

check on progress and the condition of the building. 

The owner was reminded that any complaints registered could result in Building Standards 

(Stirling Council) considering the property a danger to the public and potentially issue a 

dangerous building notice and hoped he would do all he could to avoid this.  The owner 

advised that he would secure the building.   
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